
THE NBA CANADA SERIES PRESENTED BY BELL IS COMING TO
EDMONTON. AS PART OF THE FESTIVITIES, BELL AND NBA CANADA ARE

LOOKING FOR FEMALE BASKETBALL PLAYERS AGES 10-12 TO PARTICIPATE
IN AN EXCLUSIVE NBA CLINIC ON SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1ST.

WE ARE SEARCHING FOR PASSIONATE PLAYERS WHOSE LOVE FOR THE GAME HAS
HAD A POSITIVE IMPACT ON THEIR LIVES WHETHER IT BE THROUGH MEETING NEW

FRIENDS, LEARNING NEW SKILLS, STAYING ACTIVE OR YOUR OWN SPECIAL REASON.

THIS IS A BELL FOR BETTER INITIATIVE, DESIGNED TO CONNECT
COMMUNITIES AND INSPIRE CHANGE THROUGH BASKETBALL.

WE ASK THAT THE PLAYER PARENT/GUARDIAN EMAIL THE FORM TO SPONSORSHIPS_COMMANDITES@BELL.CA. 
ONLY CHOSEN PARTICIPANTS WILL BE CONTACTED BY EMAIL ON SEPTEMBER 21TH, 2022.

PARENT / GUARDIAN FULL NAME:

SHARE IN THE PLAYER'S EXACT WORDS WHY THEY LOVE BASKETBALL (300 WORDS OR LESS):

PARENT / GUARDIAN EMAIL:

PARENT / GUARDIAN PHONE NUMBER: PLAYER NAME:

BIRTHDAY: SHIRT SIZE: SHORT SIZE:
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